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We have just received four years of out of control inflation with unsustainable cost of
living increases. We agree that an increase in the fuel tax is appropriate in order to
cover inflated costs of construction, maintenance, etc. However, there is absolutely
no justification for raising registration and title fees! HB 2025 needs to be revised
downward in costs to an already overtaxed people before passage!!



